
 
 
 
A Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the Town of Bolton 
for Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2022 will be held on Tuesday, 
April 26, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. at Bolton Town Hall located at 222 
Bolton Center Road, Bolton, Connecticut. 
 
Copies of the Proposed Budget are available for public inspection 
at the Town Clerk’s office at Bolton Town Hall during normal 
business hours or by clicking here for the Proposed Budget. 
 
Emily Bradley, Chair  
Board of Finance 
 
 
 
 
*To attend the Public Hearing via zoom please contact the 
selectmen's office (860-649-8066 x6111) no later than 4pm the 
day of the hearing to request the link. 
 
  

https://cdn.branchcms.com/EzoynNLyL2-1704/docs/Budget-4.26.2022-1.pdf

